Sample Letter: Thank you Letter from the CEO or ECC

Dear Colleagues, 
Thank you to everyone who contributed to this year’s United Way campaign. I am proud to be part of a company that clearly cares about making our community a better place to live and work for all its members. 
When you give to United Way, you are investing in the strength and future of our community. Every time a family becomes financially stable, every time a child succeeds in school, and every time people live healthy lives, our community benefits. It takes all of us, working together, to create real change in our community. That’s what it means to LIVE UNITED, that’s what it means to be a part of the change.
Again, thank you for investing in our community through United Way of Thurston County.

Sincerely, 
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